
 

 

 
 

VB #16 – September 28, 2023 
 

 
 

As everyone is aware, Congress has not enacted a Federal Budget and there is a potential of a 
Federal Government shutdown. NYS wants to assure authorized vendors that a Federal 
Government shutdown will not have an immediate impact on normal WIC operations in New 
York State. Authorized WIC vendors must continue to accept WIC benefits and can expect to be 
reimbursed as normal. 
 
NYS recognizes the difficulties due to all the uncertainty of the Federal budget. As we learn 
more, we will continue to share any new information. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. 
 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 
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